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OMS Students, Families, and Staff,    

 We are excited to start second semester! Students are now eating 
breakfast back in the cafeteria instead of the classrooms. The teachers LOVE 
not having syrup spills in the room! The students enjoy visiting with their peers 
from other classes while enjoying their breakfast.  They have done a great job 
following our morning procedures: breakfast, locker, then class.  

 Students will be taking their second iReady tests in ELA and math, then 
comparing their score to their first score.  We are looking forward to seeing the 
growth our students have achieved!  

 Yours in Education,  

  Mrs. Malizzi,  

  OMS Principal                                                                              

  

 

 

        Thank you for 

playing Dodgeball! #FUN    
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OMS Celebrity Staff: 

 

Mrs. Buffington 

Mrs. Grubb 

Mrs. Lasley 

 

Thank you ladies for 
be awesome!! 

 

Dates of Interest: 
January 8th– PTO Meeting at 3:30 

January 15th— No School—Marten Luther King Jr. 
Day 

January 29th— No School– Professional 
Development Day 
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